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Syracuse, NY - Today, Senator Rachel May (D-Onondaga, Madison, Oneida) announced more

than $11 million in funding for road improvements in Central New York. 

The projects are:

$1.0 million to renew Route 233 from Route 412 to Access Road in Oneida County

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/rachel-may
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/road-safety-infrastructure-highway-safety
https://www.nysenate.gov/committees/legislative-commission-rural-resources


$1.5 million to renew Route 12 from the Chenango City Line to South of Hubbardsville in

Madison County

$3.9 million to renew Route 11 south of Taft Road to North of Bear Street in Onondaga

County

$1.5 million to renew Route 173 from the Syracuse City line to Limestone Creek Bridge and

Clinton Street to the Madison County line in Onondaga County

$344,000 to renew Route 298 from East Taft Road to Route 31 in Onondaga County

$2.2 million to renew Route 38A from Route 38 in Moravia to the Onondaga County line

and from the Cayuga north County line to the Cayuga east County line in Cayuga and

Onondaga Counties

$694,000 to renew Route 48 from Farrell Road to the Baldwinsville Town line in Onondaga

County

These awards represent new funding provided through the PAVE NY Initiative for the

renewal of State roadways impacted by extreme weather events. 

This infrastructure investment will enhance the safety of the State's highways and reduce

roadway roughness, making these pavements more fuel efficient. The projects announced

today will begin this spring and will be completed during the winter of 2020.
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